
Vallis School Association (VSA) News
5th January 2022
Welcome back from the VSA. The Committee will be meeting soon to plan events for this term, but in the 
meantime:

Class Cake Sales: It is the turn of Jupiter Class this Friday. Parents/carers of children in Jupiter Class are
asked to bake or buy some items for sale. If you can help pack the cakes on Friday morning in the 
Community at 9am please let Mrs Holmes know. 

As we had to postpone the Saturn Class Cake Sale before Christmas, we have updated the dates for 
each class for the rest of the year. A copy has been circulated with this newsletter. It will be the turn of 
Saturn Class next week.

Secondhand Uniform Shop: We are hoping to hold a uniform sale next week if the weather allows – please 
keep an eye on the VSA Facebook Page for more information on date and location. At this time, we will
only be accepting new donations of school logo items as we have quite a bit of stock and only limited
storage. If you have any school jumpers/fleeces with the logo on please leave them at the office for us.

Hundred Club: Our January winners are:

1st Prize – Lynette Latchem

2nd Prize – Susie Hannam Maggs

3rd Prize – Alice Gallen

Congratulations to you all - your prizes will be available to collect from the office by tomorrow afternoon.

Thank you for your continued support ☺

Find us on Facebook: Vallis First School VSA or email us: vallisvsa@gmail.com


